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July 6, 2025, 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

Joys, Concerns, & Sympathies 

Concerns 

 

Word has been received that Caller Lenny Newberry had quadruple bypass surgery on Wednesday, July 
2nd. Margaret says he is doing well! 

 

If you would like to send him cards, his address is 16895 SE 65th Street, Ocklawaha, Florida 32179. 


